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Our company is Western Heavy Haul with 49 trucks located in Prineville, Oregon 

since 1970. My sons have started running the company. We send trucks, dozers, 

excavators out on forests fires for weeks and sometimes months. If our trucks are 

electric, what do we do for power? 

 

Also by comparison our 49 trucks would use more power than the City of Prineville 

and the City of Redmond. In the winter time I have been held up for 8 hours because 

of snowy roads up by Government Camp. What do I do to charge my truck, send a 

wrecker up and pull it to a charging station? 

 

Believe me folks, this is ridiculous and as our elected representatives please listen to 

us and not cause this damage and tremendous costs to our "State of Oregon". 

 

Thank you, 

 

Frank Porfily 


